
 

 

 

 

 

 
December 4, 2023 
 
 
We would like to make you aware of an update to our holiday schedule. Lynden 

Air Cargo will be closed on Saturday, December 23 - Monday, December 

25 in observance of the Christmas holiday.  

 

We will resume our normal business hours on Tuesday, December 26. 

 

For New Years, we will be open for normal business hours, 8 am - 4 pm, on 

Saturday, December 30, but we will be closed on Monday, January 1, and 

will resume our normal business hours, 8 am - 7 pm, on Tuesday, January 2.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact our customer service team and we 

would be happy to help. We are thankful for your business and wish you a safe 

and happy holiday! 

 

-Lynden Air Cargo Customer Service  
 

  

 

Our mailing address is: 

Lynden Air Cargo 

6441 South Airpark Place 

Anchorage, AK 99502 
 

  

 


